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07/04/2024  18:00:442024/0728/P COMMNT S Maisel Whilst I am in general agreement with the comments already logged I acknowledge that the site does need 

redeveloping and can see that great consideration has been given to many aspects of the development of 

both sites. The Fitzjohns Avenue buildings are currently an eyesore as is the wall/ temporary fencing along 

Nutley Terrace.

However I must fully endorse the comments about the height of the proposed development on the Maresfield 

site. As a neighbour I am very concerned about having such a tall structure being out of keeping with the 

residential area marring the skyline. I am also concerned about what tree screening will actually be maintained 

along the Maresfield and Nutley borders.
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